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We have had some great mission teams so far this Spring and Summer, but              

we aren’t done yet. So far we have had three teams come and go with another 

two teams yet to come. We await a team from Illinois first and then one from 

Kentucky at the end of the month of July. Prior teams for this year have done so 

much work to the new house including: siding work, tearing down walls, scraping 

floors, cleaning out debris, landscaping, and lawn work. These teams have also 

served at the Meal Ministry, taught Bible classes, and led devotions. In addi-

tion, they have assisted in picking up donations and helping at the thrift store. 

They've done so much for us already this year. We want to say a job 

well done to the mission teams of Mississippi, Ohio, and Florida.  

                    

Mission teams are very important to us. These groups save us thousands of dollars and hundreds of 

man hours.  They perform work that we could not do on our own.  Many of the mission teams bring pro-

fessional workers that are skilled to complete many of the jobs that would otherwise require us to hire 

contractors to complete. We cannot afford to hire electricians, plumbers, landscapers, and other skilled 

professionals to do all the work 

that needs done.  So many people 

with so many different talents are 

a gift.  It is such a blessing to have 

these mission teams 

come.  Praise God for the mission 

teams! 

Many of the people who make up 

the mission teams take a week of 

vacation from their normal job to 

come here and serve.  For many it 

is the only week of vacation they get. The mission teams consist of 

men, women, and youth. They are a great blessing to our minis-

tries. The churches and the people give so much more than most 

will ever know. This year there has been injuries, sickness, and 

obstacles. Yet the mission teams still keep coming. These mission 

teams are faithful, strong, and determined. People have asked 

where we get these teams. Well, we have to go after them. We tell 

them our story, the vision, our purpose, and how we have been called 

to help those that are in need and are broken. Each year we invite mission teams to come and help us.  

We visit existing partner churches to maintain their partnership and visit new churches to begin new 

partnerships.  We can only say that this is a God thing; a real God thing. We want to say Thank You to 

all of you that are missionaries of the past, present, and those of the future who already are planning a 

trip in 2019. Only God can put something like this together and we PRAISE HIM!   

Members of the Florida team. 

Ohio mission team putting on siding. 

Mississippi team’s  fifth year    
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NEW LIFE  THRIFT STORE 

We are still taking donations for the thrift store. We are 

accepting items such as kitchenware, tools, glassware, 

furniture, knickknacks, pictures, lamps, books, jewelry, 

games, and other items. Remember, all money goes to 

help fund the ministries. The store is located downtown 

Huntington at 61 W. State Street. If you have any dona-

tions or any questions please call Ph# 260-355-0191.  


